
From: Boniface Simon: H&F  
Sent: 10 August 2022 15:00 
To: Licensing HF: H&F   
Cc: Overton Adrian: H&F   
Subject: Chelsea Lodge Review - Noise and Nuisance Team Representation  
 
Good afternoon, 
 
Please find attached comments raised by the noise and nuisance team with respect 
to the licensing team’s review of the Chelsea Lodge premises license. 
 
 
Should you require anything further, please let us know. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Simon 
 
Simon Boniface 
Principal Noise Officer 
Noise and Nuisance 
Resident services 
Hammersmith & Fulham Council  
 


